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This Week: 

Program: Supporting Our Troops       

Can you believe it has been over 5 years since 
Gordon Browning started this wonderful project.  Well, 
he is back to give us a complete report on what we as 
a club has sent so far and how many smiles have we 
created.  This project has become so popular that it 
actually has spread beyond club level.  He has gotten 
participation and contributions from people outside of 
the club and he’ll talk about that as well.  Gordon 
promised it will be a very informative and fun 
program.    

Next Week: 

Last week we’ve heard from a CEO’s perspective on 
healthcare reform.  Next week we’ll get to hear from a 
physician’s perspective.  Dr. Bart Wald, Regional 
Medical Director of HealthCare Partners San Gabriel 
Valley will give us his take on healthcare reform.  
Maybe he won’t dodge the tough questions from 
Richard. 

Last Week: 

  
Allen Miller, CEO of COPE Health Solutions, revealed 
the changes in health care environment due to the 
new health care reform.  With millions more soon to 
be insured, the demand will skyrocket; and with all the 
mandated health benefits, the cost will be out of 
control.  Miraculously, somehow all these suppose to 
save taxpayers money!  To compound the problem, 
there will be a shortage of family practitioners and 
nurses.  It will be a challenging road ahead for the 
health care profession in general.   
 
Special Announcements: 
Dr. Mike Hendricks, the new Superintendent of the 
Charter Oak USD has been proposed for membership 
by Brian Akers.  The board has unanimously 
accepted the proposal.  Pretty soon, we’re all going to 
say Clint who? 

Mark Your Calendar:  Mt. Sac Annual Wassail Dinner 
& Concert will be Thurs. night Dec. 2.  Richard and 
Mt. Sac Foundation offers to host a wine and cheese 
reception an hour before the event for us Rotarians 
only.  What a guy! 

Meet Our Newest Member 

 
Jill Jacobs was proposed by Rob Curry as a corporate 
member.  She grew up in Glendale, CA and even 
attended law school there.  After she passed the bar ~ 
9 years ago, she got bored and decided to attend 
USC for her masters in Healthcare Administration.  
She has practiced as a defense attorney for the 
healthcare industry before becoming corporate vice-
president of Citrus Valley Health Partners.  She is in 
charge of Compliance, Privacy and Risk Management 
department.  Her significant other is a mortgage 
broker in Irvine. 
Jill is an all-year-round athletic individual.  She likes to 
hike, bike, golf and ski.  We are very fortunate to have 
Jill as a member in our club.  Welcome, Jill!!! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


